
 

 

 

 

 

Help with Drug Use during Pregnancy 
 

StepOne for a Healthy Pregnancy has resources available to link pregnant women who are using drugs with 
services to help them and their baby. 

Health care providers and community agencies may refer any pregnant woman needing to be linked with drug 
treatment services at any gestational period. 

 

Clinicians can refer clients by calling 614-884-2441 Ext 3  

or using the link: https://bit.ly/3y3wqhs  

 

Clients can call 614-884-2441 Ext 3 to self refer 

 

 

StepOne for a Healthy Pregnancy is administered by 

https://bit.ly/3y3wqhs

